
9th April 2019 Inspection at Khlong Thom Market 

 

     IPR Violation was not found at Khlong Thom Market 

On 9th April 2019, the DIP and the Metropolitan Police Bureau inspected booths at 
Khlong Thom Market. The officers did not find any pirated and counterfeit items. 

 

   

 

  

 
 

 


